



MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-107

TO: School District Superintendents

Principals

Social Studies Teachers **Elementary Teachers**

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: September 7, 2021

SUBJECT: **Judicial Learning Center**

JUDICIAL LEARNING CENTER OPEN FOR **SCHOOL TOURS**

The <u>Judicial Learning Center of Wyoming</u> serves to engage and inspire visitors of every age to learn about the state's judicial branch and discover the important role it plays in the life of Wyoming's citizens.

Located in the Wyoming Supreme Court Building in Chevenne, the center utilizes an interactive learning environment that brings Wyoming's colorful judicial history to life. It is a thought-provoking experience that provides visitors insight into the rule of law and the ways in which it protects and preserves our freedoms and rights.

A number of interactive activities are available online, including You Be the Judge, Hear from a Judge, Wyoming's Court Systems, and Applying the Rule of Law.

Visits can be scheduled through the Judicial Learning Center website, by clicking on the "Book a Visit" button at the bottom of the page.

For more information, contact Matt Swift, State Law Librarian, at 307-777-8564, or mswift@courts.state.wy.us.